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Hero's Story: Kellie, Ronda, Michelle, Mabel & Rhonda 

These ladies are over the top amazing. They have gone above and beyond for many 
many years, all with a helpful smile on their face and a happy heart! They have 
supported their cafeteria manager and our school through thick and thin. No matter 
the request, they can make it happen. We are truly blessed they are part of the 
Golden Grove Elementary School FAMILY. XOXOXO  
 


